
 N E W S   R E L E A S E 
 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE CONTACT: RICHARD STRUCKHOFF 
January 9, 2012          868-4060 
 
 
 DEADLINE TO REGISTER WEDNESDAY 
 
 
Greene County Clerk Richard Struckhoff reminds residents they have until this Wednesday, Jan. 

11, to become registered for the Feb. 7 Presidential Preference Primary Election.  

 

“Those who are not registered may apply at any one of our many permanent voter registration 

locations, including schools, libraries, colleges, city halls and the Historic Courthouse,” 

Struckhoff said.   Mail-in (postcard) registrations will also be accepted if postmarked by Jan. 11.  

 

The Feb. 7 ballot features partisan ballots for Democratic, Republican, Libertarian and 

Constitution Party supporters, as well as local issues for voters in the cities of Springfield, 

Republic and Willard.  Sample ballots may be viewed on the Clerk’s website: 

www.greenecountymo.org/election/elections_candb_issues.php   

 

Voter registration only takes about three minutes to complete.  Be sure to bring along a driver’s 

license or other acceptable form of identification.  For more information, call the Greene County 

Clerk’s Office at 417-868-4060. 
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